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First meeting for 2024 - 37 folks in attendance. We also welcomed  3 new members -   hope you
enjoy our group -  our motto – ‘friendship, fun and enjoyment’ (was going to add frolicking for the
3rd ‘f’) ...  but.  We had 2 visitors come along as well.
Also  it  was  great  to  see  one  of  our  long  standing  members  return  after  her  recent  illness  so
welcome, and hope that everything is going fine and you are progressing well.

We didn’t have anything ‘planned’ for the first meeting of the year
but – we did have a quiz.   Always fun.
  

3rd BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION-  yes the Branch will be 3 in March  - so
will be celebrating with a lunch at the RSA in Paeroa.  They always have a
great meal.  We will have the cake  – of course – not a birthday without the
cake.!!

Coffee Mornings 
Coffee Mornings are well attended and always good to catch-up with one another. If
you know someone who would like to join in - bring them along, they will be most
welcome. Every Tuesday from 10 - 11am at the Bakehouse, 525 Pollen St Thames.

Organization Support – For the next 3 months we will be supporting the Womens
Refuge – but a new side to the organization is starting up for – grandparents and
foster parents.   The age group we are looking at is 4 to 14 year age group. We have
suggested toiletries and clothing. We have started the collecting and already have
about 16 toothbrushes and toothpaste and counting.  There is also another similar
group that we are ‘looking at’ as well.

 Coming event for April will be a local guest speaker.

      Find us on our National Website:  www.60supmovement.org.nz

http://www.60supmovement.org.nz/

